
Morgan’s Class Newsletter  

Summer 

2023 

Happy Summer! 

What a wonderful year  we’ve had so 

far with the children!   

All the children in class are thriving 

and have all achieved so much in 

such a short time. We could not be 

prouder!   

Remember we are here if you need 

anything and feel free to Showbie us. 

                                                                                 Curriculum: We are learning… 

Our topic this term is: Transport 

We will be using these texts: 

All Change!                              Mr Grumpy’s Outing 

The Train Ride                         Duck in a truck 

Please see our class page on the Discovery website to view videos of the books being read aloud. 

 

We will be learning the rhymes: Wheels on the Bus, Row Row Row your Boat, Polly put the Kettle on, I’m a Little 

Teapot, There was a Princess Long Ago, Grand old Duke of York, 1,2,3,4,5 Once I Caught a Fish Alive, 10 Fish in a 

Pond, 10 Fat Sausages, 10 Green Bottles, 1 Potato, 1-10 Super Song.  

During warmer days we will be using our continuous provision to continue our physical development, exploring items that 

roll, move, float and sink.  

We will also be exploring messy play and sensory exploration so please make sure your child has spare clothes available 

in case they need to be changed– Thank you! 

Please would it be possible to send 

in sun cream so that your child is 

protected during warmer days. 

 

This term we will be working with 

the children to  

• Continue to develop their fine 

motor skills with threading 

and mark making 

• Explore different transports  

• Develop their independence 

skills 

• Explore colours and 2D 

shapes 

• Practise throwing skills 


